
01/23/2017 

Stacy: 

Thought of you the other day! I am so glad I took your class this fall! I wish it was 
more accessible/required for all dance majors. You offer a prospective and 
honesty that I believe is so needed in our dance curriculum. I discovered a lot 
about myself from your class last semester. Understanding to be accepting of 
myself and where I am now, but never settle with being content where I am 
because I can always learn more and do more to progress. I decided to enroll 
myself in a theatre London studies course called "Introduction to the London 
Stage" and I saw this incredible mime show last Wednesday called The Nature of 
Forgetting produced by Threatre Re. Truly incredible. I just wanted to write to you 
and thank you for being who you are and putting so much effort into your 
students! 

 

Aiden Nettles 	


